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I oppose the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion because I moved here 3 years ago with my 

partner and love this little town.  So I believe Martins Creek Quarry in its current location, if 

anything, should be decreasing operations not expanding.  

Like many businesses, buildings, houses, parks (ie Boomerang Park Raymond Terrace) 

towns (ie Williamtown) etc they have been surrounded by urban sprawl.  Daracon 

purchased the lease and are now ruining the lives and well being of hundreds if not 

thousands of rate payers, their families, property values, roads, bridges,  current lifestyles 

and air quality the proposed routes, not to mention polluting our creek and water supply 

(Paterson River).  

If and when any water is allowed through, it will only be for the benefit of Daracon.   As I 

and many others agree, at the very least Martins Creek Quarry should be allowed to 

operate to the terms in place before Daracon purchased the said business and look to 

winding up operations and finding a more suitable site that has the infrastructure and 

doesn’t result in the detrimental impact on so many people’s lives.   

Kind regards 

Peter Creaswell 

Peter Creaswell 
255 Dungog Road Martins Creek. 


